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Water Sample Results for August 20st, 2018  

 

Our usual samples of Sturgeon Bay water for recreational purposes results have 

definitely caught me off guard.  After beautiful weather and all sites being quite 

active the days before plus the amount of brown Algae present at most sites, the 

numbers were exceptional!  Remember though, a heavy rain or water fowl can 

alter the quality of the water substantially.  

 

Readings under 100 e-coli per 100 ml of water are considered safe for recreational 

purposes.  

 

Sturgeon Bay, August 20th 

 

Location                                                  E-coli  

 

Pine Street Beach                                          1 

26 Old Cottage Lane                                     0 

30 Forest Lane                                               0 

286 Albin Road                                             0  

52 Lawson Lane                                            0 

Acorn Lane Beach                                        39 

420 Robins Point Road                                  1 

 

Several notes: 

*Pine Street Beach cleaning Saturday 10am to help keep it attractive for                                  

swimming. 

 

* Should you ever notice a Barge or other Water Vessel off-loading Sewage even 

into a waiting Sewage Services truck in any open water or public area instead of a 

registered receiving location (such as a Marina), immediately contact the Spills 

Action Centre, at 1-800-266-6060.  Thank you, Bryan Anderson, for this info.  

   

*Why was Acorn Lane reading so high compared to the others you ask?  Check 

with the 30+ Geese that only shifted a little to the south for me to get a sample. 

 

“Preserving our Heritage….Protecting our Future” 
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